
Dear Helen Haller Families – 
 
We are about five and a half weeks into school and 
conferences are right around the corner.  Typically we have 
above 93% of our families attend conferences. We cannot wait 
to have you on campus with your student so you can hear 
about what they  are doing well and where they may need 
some more support. Conferences are Tuesday 10/31 from 
8:00 to 3:30 and Wednesday 11/1 from 10:30 – 6:00. Please 
read on about how to sign up for conferences this year. 
  
Conference Sign Ups – Online: Yes! We have online sign ups 
available. Both Greywolf and Helen Haller Elementary 
schools will use the same sign up website so families can 
utilize one-stop shopping.  This option will go live on Monday, 
so please check your email and your skyward messages so you 
can book a time with your student’s teacher(s). There are 
options if you do not have online access too. Letters will go 
home to all families and teachers will also communicate 
with you. As always, if you have questions please 
reach out to your student’s teacher or our 
wonderful front office. 
  
Weekend fun? How about the Homecoming 
Football game tonight at 7:00 p.m. 
  
  
Rebecca Stanton – Principal 
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RESPECTFUL, RESPONSIBLE, SAFE 

NO SCHOOL 
For students 30 

Class Photo and 
Retake Photo Day 27 

School Board Meeting 
SHS Library 5:30 16 

NO SCHOOL 

Conference Day 
31 

NO SCHOOL 

Conference Day 
01 

November 

Fall is upon us! That means jacket weather in the 
morning and t-shirt weather in the afternoon! With 

that being said, we have many items in lost and 
found. If your child is missing something, please 

remind them to check the lost and found. Clothing is 
hung either in the cafeteria or just outside the office 

door in the 
courtyard. Also, if 
write your child’s 

name inside it 
increases the 

likelihood that it will 
be returned to 

them! 

Lost & Found 



Reader Spotlight 

Sequim School District does not discriminate in any programs or activities on the basis of sex, race, creed, religion, color, national origin, age, veteran or military status, 

sexual orientation, gender expression or identity, disability, or the use of a trained dog guide or service animal and provides equal access to the Boy Scouts and other desig-

nated youth groups. The following employees have been designated to handle questions and complaints of alleged discrimination: Title IX and Civil Rights Compliance 

Coordinator: Victoria Balint, vbalint@sequimschools.org 503 N Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3260, and for Section 504/ADA Coordinator, Cheryl McAli-

ley, 503 N. Sequim Ave., Sequim, WA 98382, 360-582-3402, cmcaliley@sequimschools.org . 

Specialist Classes of the Week (Top Scores & Trophy) 

2nd grade: Mooney & Saul— tied for top score! 

3rd grade:  Little, Miller, Nash AND Rayburn!—tied with a perfect scores of “20”! 

4th grade: Caron, Klinger AND Tuttle—3-way tie with perfect scores 

5th grade: Lancaster 

High-Performing Awards Green Certificate  

(scores of 3 & 4 all week!) 

2nd grade: Minard 

3rd grade:  Burr 

4th grade: (None) 

5th grade: Castell, Danielson, Forrest, Holt, Maynock and Reno—A grade level  

certificate sweep! 

10/2/23-10/6/23 
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